
The Vision Oversight/Leadership
Committee has designated 

Sunday, October 3rd as 
Vision  Revitalization Sunday. 

 
As we begin our Fall programs, we

would like to refocus on the Lighting
God’s Path Vision established by the
church.  We will have booths set up

during the fellowship coffee
representing the three vision

committees - Discipleship, Missions,
and Worship.  Representatives from

each team will be available to answer
questions as well as have a sign-up
sheet for members wishing to join 

or change a team. 
 

We hope to see you on October 3rd as
we continue to do God’s work in our

church, community, and beyond. 

Lighting God's Path

Join Us on October 3rd!


